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Becca Stokes

From: Valerie Dobson
Sent: 03 September 2015 09:25
To: Neighbourhood Planning
Subject: Fishbourne Neighbourhood Plan Examination - CDC Local Plan Adoption

Dear Mr Edge, 
 
This is to confirm that Chichester District Council’s original representations on the Fishbourne 
Neighbourhood Plan still stand and there are no amendments we wish to make in the light of the Statement 
relating to the adoption of the Local Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Valerie Dobson 
Neighbourhood Planning Officer 
Planning Policy 
Chichester District Council 
Tel: 01243 534594 | Fax:  | vdobson@chichester.gov.uk |  
www.facebook.com/ChichesterDistrictCouncil | www.twitter.com/ChichesterDC 
 
 

 


